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Join the FUN! 

Editor:    
Joy Kellenbarger 
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The Southeastern Ohio USBC Board wishes 

you and yours  a very Merry Christmas and 

a  wonderful Holiday Season and a Happy 

and safe New Year.  

Members of your board are: 

Joe Austin, Mechelle Cooney, 

Linda Poole, Brad Bownes, Ted 

Crist, Bill Foltz, Brenda 

Hatfield,Katie Jones, Cate 

Kimple, Blair Lambert, Ron 

Moneypenny, Michelle Shannon, 

Bob Sharp, Wendy Wyrick, 

Vicki Becker, Valerie Eckman, 

Lynn Ridenour & Association  

Manager, Joy Kellenbarger. 

Lancaster Women’s 600 Club Singles Tourney! 
Annual 600 Club tournament will be held January 14 at 1:00 PM 
at Scenic Lanes.  The annual meeting will be held following the 
tournament.  Contact Valerie Eckman 740-422-8298 

Entries will be out soon! 
*************************************** 

Member Benefits!  Information is out about the 
great discounts you will receive at local businesses.   

Check it out on our website today!  

Bowlers to Veterans Link Fund Raiser. 
 Thanks to everyone who participated in this fund 
raiser.  All money collected will be donated to help  
veterans in our area.  The total collected will be listed 
in the next issue of Lane Chatter. 
 We should always remember our veterans and the 
sacrifices that they make and have made so all of us  
can enjoy our freedom.  Thank you! 



ISSUE 4 Page 2 Lane Chatter   
 

 

League Secretaries:  The cut-off date, for mid season averages,  is December 31.  Include 
bowlers’ names in alphabetical order, ID#, total pins, number of games and average.  Submit 
to Joy Kellenbarger by January 11, 2017.  Remember, All Secretaries need to do this.     

 Feed the Hungry  

 Championship Tournaments   
Team event at Tiki Lanes begins February 10!  

Doubles & Singles Events at Scenic Lanes Begins  February 11!                         
Cost: $16 per person per event         $4 per person per optional all events  

 Deadline for reserved entry: Wednesday,  January 31, 2018 
Walk-ins accepted in teams, doubles, & singles if lanes are available! 

 Fairfield Federal is supplementing the tournament prize fund. 
You can bowl multiple times.  

Mail entries to:  Joy Kellenbarger, AM 2026 Lake Rd. SE.,  
Lancaster, OH  43130                      Questions??? Call me at 740-653-1598 

Be sure to get your entries in early and 
be sure to list a 2nd choice just in case your 1st choice is full.   

Lanes are limited all squads. 
Champions will be honored at the Spring Banquet.   

Please read all rules on the back of entry. 

 Bring a donation of non-perishable unexpired food items or 
$$$ and have a chance to win!  Win what?  You will be entered 
for a chance to win a paid SEOH USBC standard membership for 
the 2018-19 season.  A drawing will be held each squad.  
 Donations will be given to local food pantries.   

  
 

     A donation will be made of $1000.00 to the USBC Bowl For the Cure and a donation of over 
$3500.00 will be made to the Fairfield Medical Center Foundation. 
     Thanks to everyone who helped to make this a success.   Be sure to mark your calendars now 
for October 14, 2018 for the next fund raiser. 

“Strike Out Breast Cancer” 

Strike Out Breast Cancer Total and update! 


